
20 October 2023 

Dear Parents,  
 

Phonics 

Phonics is the way the we teach children to read. Children are taught the sounds that can be 

combined to make up words. Children start learning sounds when they start Reception and they 

build up their knowledge as they progress through the school. Children are given reading books 

which match their phonics knowledge. The reading framework (a document produced by the    

Department for Education) is clear that children should not get books with sounds that they have 

not been taught.  

 

 

 

 

 

We are holding a phonics talk for Reception parents on Wednesday 1
st 

November between 9 

and 10. This will take place in the hall and will include a chance to try some phonics activities 

with your children. We understand that not all parents will be able to attend and that parents in 

other year groups will find it useful and will be sharing a recording of the event afterwards.  

 

This is our first open morning as part of our Working Together: Parent Partners initiative. We will 

have a number of different open mornings on different subjects as the year goes along with the 

aim of sharing what the children are learning: our wonderful curriculum and how you can support 

us at home.  

 

 

 

 

 

I hope that you have a lovely restful half term and I look forward to seeing you back in school on 

Monday 30th October.  

 

Mr Pritchard 

 



Attendance 

Well done to Badger class who had 
this weeks best attendance! 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

  Badger— Ysabel 

  Fox—Rebeca 

  Rabbit—Aiden 

  Squirrel—Noah 

  Mole—Ayla 

  Hedgehog—Musa A. 

Well done! 

Learning Awards 
 

  Badger—Austin 

  Fox—Maya A. 

  Rabbit—Yousra 

  Squirrel—Akaran 

  Mole—Matteo 

  Hedgehog—Kalyani 

Well done! 

Badger Class 98.8% 

Fox Class 94.3% 

Rabbit Class 97.2% 

Squirrel Class 81.3% 

Mole Class 88.5% 

Hedgehog Class 86.3% 

Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 

 

 

 

We are pleased to support the Poppy Appeal 
by selling poppies & merchandise after half 
term. Please note we only have pinned  
poppies available. 

Please send an envelope with your donation 
into school with your child’s name and class 
and which items they would like. We will then 
return the items via their school bags at home 
time. 

Attached to this newsletter is information on 
the items we are selling with their suggested 
donation prices. 



 

 

  

23
rd

 October-27
th
 October   HALF TERM 

1
st
 November     Squirrel class library visit 

3
rd

 November 9am-9.30am  Squirrel class sharing assembly 

8
th
 November      Rabbit class library visit 

10
th
 November 9am-9.30am  Hedgehog class sharing assembly 

15
th
 November     Hedgehog library visit 

17
th
 November 9am-9.30am  Mole class sharing assembly 

28
th
 November      Flu Vaccinations 

29
th
 November     Mole library visit 

7
th
 December     EYFS Christmas Play 

8
th
 December     EYFS Christmas Play 

14
th
 December     KS1 Christmas Play 

15
th
 December     KS1 Christmas Play 

18
th
 December     Christmas Jumper Day & Children’s Christmas Lunch 

20
th
 December     Term Ends 1:15pm 

 

This week in Squirrel Class... 

This term we have been researching equipment in parks, We then draw and labelled our own 
design of park equipment. This week we worked in pairs to create our designs.  
 
We used lollipop sticks, pipe cleaners, string, paper, straws and joining materials. Squirrel class 
worked really hard to make sure that the 3D models were stable and secure.  
 

 

 

 

 

This week in Parkgate Pirates ... 

This week's wraparound club theme was " Halloween".  Children had lots of fun completing  
various fun activities, including colouring Halloween themed pictures and creating a Halloween 
ghost using leaves and chalk.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 

 

Half Term activities 

Please check out all the attached information giving you lots of ideas for things to do in the half 
term. 

Hope everyone has a great time! 




















